
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Roslin Primary School Parent Council AGM June 18, 2020 

We would like to invite you to the Parent Council AGM and we would like to tell you a little bit about 

the work of your Parent Council. 

Supporting our children 

Parent Council was very pleased to support the School Eco Committee’s excellent work in reducing 

single use plastics in the dinner hall and across the School.    We contacted Midlothian Council along 

with the Eco Committee and we are delighted that the School is now a pilot for the authority in seeing 

what can be achieved.    

Supporting events 

Parent Council is pleased to work with the School in running the annual Christmas Fair and Halloween 

Discos and the ever-popular book shops.   We are also delighted to help with the costs of Pantomimes. 

Supporting the School 

Alongside Schools and parents across Midlothian, Parent Council wrote to Midlothian Council to 

mitigate the impacts of possible budget changes last Spring.   We were pleased to see that Midlothian 

Council was able to recognize our concerns and, amongst other things, maintain music tuition.   Parent 

Council is also pleased to be able to help the School with purchases of some additional equipment, like 

musical instruments. 

Supporting you 

Recently, Parent Council members requested that School might make available arts and crafts material 

for children to use at home.   We were pleased to see the School respond positively and quickly to this 

request to help all parents and carers. 

Supporting charities 

The Parent Council is pleased to make occasional donations to charities such as to the Sick Kids’ 

Charity. 

You can find out more about the Parent Council on the School website, http://roslin.mgfl.net/parents/   

All of our activity, and more, depends on parents and carers giving up a bit of time on our collective 

behalf.   We always welcome new members and new ideas.  We look forward to seeing you soon, or if 

you can’t attend, drop us an email at roslinprimary.parentcouncil@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

Madhu Satsangi (Chair), Stuart Clark (Vice chair), Claire Witney (Treasurer), Claire Houston (Secretary) 
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